
Your feedback helps  
shape everything we  
do at Chartwells.

Our mission is to make sure we feed 
children delicious, nutritious food to 
help them get the most out of their day. 

Complete our survey by 10 November 
2023 to be in with a chance to 
win a £20 Love2Shop voucher. 
We have 30 to give away!

Terms and conditions apply. Visit link for details.

Win a

£20Love2Shop voucher
30 to be  

won!

We’re delighted to tell you that 
your new autumn menu will be 
served after half term. Full of hearty, 
flavoursome recipes that have 
been lovingly created by our chefs 
and nutritionists, these dishes are 
packed with all the things children 
need to grow strong and healthy. 
Plus they are really tasty too!

IS YOUR CHILD  
ENTITLED TO A

FREE SCHOOL 
MEAL?

DELICIOUS
NEW DISHES
LAUNCH AFTER 
HALF TERM

All children can enjoy 
a FREE school meal in 
Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 – saving you 
up to £457 a year! 

Children in Years 3 – 6 may also  
be able to enjoy free school meals.

Contact your school office  
today to sign up. 
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New  
MENU 

COMING SOON!
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